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Dear Allamuchy Families and Community, 

 

As we prepare to start the 2020-2021 school year, we know there is a great deal of anxiety and uncertainty as to 

what the school year will look like and when we might be back to some level of normalcy. We have developed the 

plan based on input from all stakeholders and have been sharing that information with the community as it is 

available. As a reminder, you can view all information related to the Allamuchy Reopening Plan on our website by 

clicking the tab “District Reopening Information". 

 

The cohorts have been developed and entered into Realtime, our Student Management System. Parents/guardians 

can access that information through the Parent Portal. 

 

• To access the Parent Portal, please go to our school website https://www.aes.k12.nj.us/. Click the Parent 

Portal icon located on the top left. Type in your username and password.  

o If you are signing in from a computer/laptop, your student's cohort group will be clearly labeled on 

the top of the screen.  

o If you are using a phone device, please click the four lines on the top left of your screen. Then click 

My Student. Your student's cohort group will be listed below. 

 

The Cohorts that have been established are as follows:  

 

• Cohort Group B = Blue Cohort.  Students are in person Monday & Tuesday and virtual Wednesday through 

Friday. 

• Cohort Group G = Gold Cohort.  Students are virtual Monday through Wednesday and in-person Thursday 

& Friday. 

• Cohort Group V = 100% Virtual Cohort.  Students are virtual every day.  

 

Kindergarten Parents:  Parent portal information will be disseminated next week after the start of Kindergarten 

Countdown.  Should you have any questions, please contact Pat Gardiner at x300 or pgardiner@aes.k12.nj.us. 

 

Please contact the office should you require further assistance with the Parent Portal at 908-852-1894 EXT 100/201 

or email at dbahl@aes.k12.nj.us or pgardiner@aes.k12.nj.us.  

 

As you and your family begin to plan for the opening of school. The YMCA of Randolph will be providing 

before/after care, as well as childcare for families during virtual learning.for the district. You can access 

information by clicking here.  

 

We will continue to share information regarding Transportation to include drop off and pick up procedures, Bus 

Stops, Lunch procedures and more.  

Note - A sample schedule is available within the Reopening Plan and can be viewed by accessing the District 

Reopening Information on the website. 

 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your school’s main office. There will be staff in the front 

offices all summer. Have a wonderful weekend and continue to stay safe and be well! 
 

Warmest Regards, 

 

 

Joseph E. Flynn, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 
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